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Friday 19 May 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

It has been another busy week in school with year 2 completing their SATs.  Children and teachers have been working hard to com-
plete these and we look forward to sharing the outcomes with you shortly. This will be the last year that year 2 SATs are a legal re-
quirement so we will keep you updated as to how we assess year 2 next year. 

 

In other news, Ms Archer launched Mental Health Awareness Week with the children and staff.  This was followed up by Hettie, our 
school therapist, who has started doing work with classes and groups of children.  Hettie is also able to offer individual therapy for a 
series of 10 sessions.  If you feel that your child would benefit from this then please contact the school office or talk to your child’s 
class teacher at the end of the day. 

 

As you know, next week is our last week in school before half-term and we will finish on Friday 26 May at the usual time of 3:25pm. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Mr Reynolds 

Headteacher 

A Message from the Headteacher 

Gold Certificates 

This week we celebrated more exceptional achievements. Well done to our 
children who achieved Gold.  Please congratulate them on their achievement. 

EYFS Year 1 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Year 2 

Amin 
Amel 

Ipek 
Evin 

Olivia 
Andreas 
David 

Maame Kaden 
Shian 

De’aijah 
Kianna 

All of 2CD 
All of 2ML 

          Makaton   
 

Our sign next week is ‘tidy 
up’.   

Why not practise at home? 

Secret Agent Awards 

We use the ‘Agents’ to reflect on our learning behaviours and develop a 
Growth Mindset.  Well done to this week’s award winners.  Please congratu-

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Juan Carlos Jason 

Anaiya 
Dylan Tafari 

Sharifa 
Zakaria Ayman 

Shirley 

Lost Property 
 

So that we can return 
lost property, please 
make sure that every 
item of clothing, coats, 
bags & water bottles has 
your child's name clearly 
written on it. 

Class Assemblies  

Please make a note of upcoming assemblies. Arrive at 10.50am. 

 5EY 6LA 6HA REC 

25/05/23 1/6/23 15/6/23 29/6/23 

  Times Table Rock Stars 

All pupils  in Year 1 to Year 6 should be logging on to 
practice their times tables.  If you do not have a 
login, please see the class teacher. 

 

 

 

Pupils  should be seated at 

their tables from 8.45am 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 29 May to Friday 2 June—Half Term 

 School Office:  Monday—Friday  8.30am — 4.30pm        020 7254 1589    

 www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk                                         admin@princessmay.hackney.sch.uk twitter.com/PrimaryMay   

ParentPay 

Please  make sure that you check your ParentPay account regularly 
and that it is in credit.  If you have not created your account, please 
contact the school office. 

Free School Meals (FSM) 
 

If you or your partner are unemployed or on a low income, you 
could be entitled to FSM.  Please click the link to apply Apply for 
free school meals | Hackney Education.  Please apply even if 
your child has a packed lunch as the school gets extra funding. 
 
If you are successful, you will get the following: 

• Free school lunch 
•  E-voucher per child during school holidays 
• Free or discounted access to some holiday play schemes 
• £100 grant towards Secondary school uniform in Year 6. 

http://www.princessmay.hackney.sch.uk
https://www.twitter.com/PrimaryMay
https://education.hackney.gov.uk/content/apply-free-school-meals
https://education.hackney.gov.uk/content/apply-free-school-meals

